
Dear DWD Representative, 
 
In reviewing the Wisconsin Department of Workforce Development (DWD) website regarding 
business closures, I understand that employers are encouraged to provide notice of a closure 
even if it does not fall under the Wisconsin Business Closing and Mass Layoff (WBCML) law. 
 
Please accept this notice regarding the upcoming closure of: 
Quick Motors, Inc. 
7800 N 76th St 
Milwaukee, WI 53223 
Account #: 793799-000-2 
 
Quick Motors currently employs 16 active employees. Of these, 15 have been offered positions 
within one of the following affiliated Heiser companies: 

• Heiser Ford, Inc. 
• Heiser Motor Sales, Inc. 
• Heiser Chevrolet, Inc. 
• Heiser Chevrolet Cadillac of West Bend, Inc. 

 
At this time, it is unknown how many employees will accept these offers. 
 
The closure of Quick Motors, Inc. is expected to occur on June 30, 2025. However, a few 
employees may remain temporarily to complete repairs on vehicles currently in service. 
 
This closure is permanent. 
 
Please let me know if any additional information is required. 
 
Cindy Kasica 
Human Resources Manager 
Heiser Automotive Group 
Direct:  414-247-8866 
Fax:  414-247-2050 
 


